
Can Do Canines Report 

The Fetching Ball Gala was held on February 17th and raised over 
$330,000. On March 9th Can Do Canines held an open house. If 
interested in attending the graduation ceremony on March 23rd at 1 
PM, please RSVP from the link on their website.  On April 18th Can Do 
Canines will be holding a Town Hall meeting at 7 pm to discuss adding a 
puppy center to the planned building expansion, once again, RSVP on 
their website. There is also a link to order merchandise as they have a 
new shirt design with Love is a Four-Legged Word. At this time, you 
may select a t-shirt, pullover hoodie, crewneck sweatshirt, or a long 
sleeve tee. Lastly you can look at the puppy wish list and order supplies 
off Amazon to be delivered. I am always willing to make a club visit to 
chat about Can Do Canines and about the wonders of service dogs 
����.  

In Lionism, 

Lion Daren 

 


